

EYFS SUMMER NEWSLETTER 2018-19

Welcome back from the Early Years Team. We hope you had a lovely Easter holiday.

Firstly, I would like to thank all who attended our parents evening during the last week of term. It was great to speak with you and share the fantastic things your children have been up and how well they are achieving. We are very proud of each every one of them!

Focussed learning this term.

Phonics Alternative phoneme and graphemes, ai, ee, ie, oa, ue

Reading and Writing Fiction and non-fiction books. Describing characters and setting. Blending and segmenting words. Reading and writing simple sentences. Capital letter and full stops.

Maths Numbers, reading and writing numbers to 20. Addition and subtraction within 20. Number formation and number bonds within 10.

Shape, Space and Measures Repeating patterns. Naming 2D and 3D simple shapes. Time.

Themes for the Summer Term:



Growing





The Seaside/Buckets and Spades



<u>PE:</u>

PE is on a Wednesday morning and PE kits should be in school. If children wear earrings, they should be removed before they come to school on that day.PE will focus on ball skills, throwing and catching and athletics. Your child will need to bring shorts, t-shirt, pumps or trainers and a sweatshirt to wear outdoors if needed. Please could you also ask your child or check if their pumps still fit them? At this time of year, some children are struggling to fit into their pumps or trainers. Thank you.

BUG CLUB:

It's lovely to see the children using Bug Club. If you have forgotten your child's log in details please pop in and see Mrs McIntosh or a member of our EYFS team.

CONTRIBUTIONS TO LEARNING BOOK:

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO HAS UPLOADED CONTRIBUTIONS SO FAR, THEY ARE BRILLIANT! YOUR CHILDREN ARE JUST AMAZING AND ARE VERY BUSY!! Your contributions are vital to your child's development and assessments at the end of the year.

CLOTHING:

In this warmer weather children will need to have a sun hat in school and sun cream that they can apply themselves or have applied at home before school starts.



As usual, please catch us on the door or contact the school office to arrange a mutually convenient time, should you have any queries or concerns.

Many thanks

Mrs McIntosh, Mrs Watkins, Miss Kitson, Miss Danielson & Mrs Scott

EYFS Team

admin@barkisland.calderdale.sch.uk

01422 823324